
 

 

 
 

Director Matthew Lepore January 9, 2018 
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 
Denver, CO  80203 
 
RE: COGCC Rule 306.e Certification 
 Nickel Road Operating 

Noble 3N68W5 Wellpad 
Sec. 5 T3N R68W (NW/4 SW/4) 
Weld County, Colorado 
Surface: Fee 
Mineral Lease: Fee 
 

Dear Director Lepore, 
 
This letter hereby certifies that Nickel Road Operating (Nickel Road) complied with Rule 306.e. for 
the above referenced Oil and Gas Location.  All Building Unit Owners within the buffer zone were 
sent certified letters notifying them that Ward is seeking an oil and gas permit and associated Oil and 
Gas Location Assessment (OGLA).  
 
An attempt was made to discuss the project with Ms. Hards, who is outside of the COGCC Buffer 
Zone but within the Weld County Buffer Zone.   She was unavailable and a message was left on her 
voicemail.  No other communication or request for meetings have been made by other surface 
owners.  Nickle Road continues to be available to meet with and discuss the proposed OGLA. 
 
Please send a copy of all correspondence to Upstream Petroleum Management, Inc. at 7000 S. 
Yosemite St. Suite 290B, Englewood, CO 80112.  Please contact me or Kim Rodell at 303-942-
0506 or at agross@upstreampm.com or krodell@upstreampm.com, respectively, if you have any 
questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
UPSTREAM PETROLEUM MANAGEMENT, INC. 

 
Andrea J. Gross 
Permit Agent for Nickel Road Operating 
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